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Be the best we can be! 

 Stay at home and stay safe 

Monday 27th 

April 2020 

We hope you have kept busy this week.  As you can’t 

come into school at the moment, we thought you might 

like to see the blossom trees that look beautiful right now.  

We are all missing seeing you all and can’t wait to have 

you back in school again! 

While school remains closed, we will continue to keep in 

touch with you all via Parentmail, the school’s Twitter 

page and the school’s website. 

Twitter:  @MountbattenPrim 

Website: www.mountbattenprimary.org.uk 

If you are eligible for free school 

meals, you should have got an email 

with your voucher from a company 

called Edenred. 

If you think you might be entitled to 

claim free school meals, please     

contact the school office for more      

information. 

From today, daily online Phonics      
lessons are taking place on You Tube.  
These will be useful for children in 
FS2, Year 1 and Year 2. 

Phonics helps children to read by 
teaching them sounds so that they 
can then segment and blend to read 
words. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw 

We will continue to carry out weekly 

check in calls to some of our families 

each week. 

If any families need additional support 

at this time, please do get in touch 

with us.  The school office is open 

from 9.15am until 12.45pm every day. 

School office: 01482 375224 

Have you started your day with the 
Joe Wicks workout at 9am?  Have you 
spent some time on TT Rock Stars of 
Lexia?  Have you been busy baking or 
painting? 

We can’t wait to find out how you have 
spent your time!  There are lots of    
resources on our website for you. 

Remember that trying to have a daily 
routine and structure is important. 


